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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 15, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 8th Report of the London Housing 
Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on September 11, 2019: 

a)            the Civic Administration BE INVITED to attend a future London Housing Advisory 
Committee meeting to provide orientations including, but not limited to, By-law 
Enforcement, Inclusionary Zoning, the coordination of service areas and the tools 
available to the municipality, relating to housing and affordable housing; 

b)            the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to ask the applicant to consider 
adding affordable housing units in the proposed development of the property located at 
1674 Hyde Park Road; it being noted that the London Housing Advisory Committee 
reviewed and received a Notice of Application for a Zoning By-law Amendment for the 
subject property from B. Debbert, Senior Planner; and, 

c)            clauses 1.1, 3.1, 5.1 and 5.2 BE RECEIVED. (2.1/11/CPSC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, London Housing Advisory Committee 
  
 
 

mailto:purch@london.ca

